
Recification 
An Giang Friendship 

Association of Northen 

California 
(V-Time, Dec 14, 2007) 

 

Recently, there were some 

misunderstandings 

regarding the support of the 

Vietnamese community in 

San Jose in the naming of 

the business district on 

Story. I, Tran Phuoc Toan, 

chairman of the An Giang 

Friendship Association of 

Northern California, 

request the responsible 

individuals who support the 

name "Saigon Business 

District" to immediately 

withdraw our names: Mr. 

& Mrs. Tran Phuoc Toan 

and the An Giang 

Friendship Association of 

Northern California, out of 

the endorsing list. 

 

Sincerely thanks, 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Tran Phuoc 

Toan 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


